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July 20, 2018

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
Suite 2701

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

Re: EB-2017-0182/Development Costs

Weirkoulds»

Robert B. Warren
T: 416-947-5075
rwarren@weirfoulds.com

File 18867.38675

I am counsel to Hydro One Networks Inc. in, among other things, the Board’s consideration of
whether NextBridge should be entitled to recover all or some portion of its costs for what is

referred to as the extended development period.

No date has been set for the filing of written argument in the matter.

| write to advise the Board that | will be out of the country, beginning on July 22, 2018 and

returning on August 11, 2018.

During that period it will be very difficult for me to review

responses to undertakings and written argument from NextBridge. Accordingly, | ask that the
Board, in scheduling the delivery of written argument in the matter, provide that written
argument for the intervenors be delivered on or after August 14, 2018.

Your attention in this matter is appreciated.

Yours truly,

WeirFoulds LLP
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Robert B. Warren
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cc: Aird Berlis LLP, Attention: Fred Cass
cc: Lawren Murray, OEB Counsel

cc: Michael Engelberg

cc: All Parties
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